
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 
DATE: September 7, 2017 
TO: Planning Commission 
FROM: Ruemel Panglao, Project Planner 
SUBJECT: PLN 2017-00024 (Quiroste Valley Cultural Preserve, California State Parks) 
 

 
This item was continued from the July 12, 2017 Planning Commission public hearing.  
Per the direction of the Planning Commission, a site visit with the applicant (California State 
Parks), associated partners, review agencies, and interested members of the public has 
been scheduled for the September 13, 2017.  The permit application will be considered after 
the field trip upon return to the Board chambers.  The staff report and attachments from the 
July 12, 2017 hearing are still applicable for this project and are available from the Planning 
Commission Secretary. 
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